
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are celebrating this years ‘Red Nose Day’ on Friday 15th 

March 2019 by dressing in ‘red’. This theme was suggested by 

a member of the School Council. This could be as whacky and 

as red as you like within reason but school shoes must be worn 

or if you prefer just your school uniform as that is basically red. 

 

 

We are asking for a voluntary donation towards this amazing 

charity ‘Comic Relief’. There will also be a 1st, 2nd and 3rd prize 

for the Whackiest Red Dresser. 

Any questions please speak to the class teacher or call the 

office. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mr L Taylor & School Council.  

 


